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As we enter the new year we look aro~~~g 
where we are going. While the annual mee 

is away down •in early June, ~ is the til119 to 
to plan to attend. If you have never been 

an annual E.9.8.A. meeting, this 1s the yea~he 
to do it. Also, if you have never been on 

8 
rogram, this could be the time for you. W 

~ould like to hear what you have to say. 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR is the E.B.B.A. wish for you. 

Merrill Wood, 
811 North Allen st., state College, Pa. (16801) 

NEW LOOK AND NEW FEATURES 

£ the chan e of format for our front 
The reception by members o , J 1 g Au ust llssue • was so 

cover, .first appearing in b ~t y:a~/ m~/; c~nge in the tops of the 

favorable that we were em o ene t le will brlng us up to date and 

inside pages. We beli~ve t1;; ~:a~eyartioles in which they are 
make it easier for memvers . 

interested. 
h first time 1n this first issue of 

Two new feature .a app~ f~r lt: Mabel Gillespie as Book Review 

1964, A BodokA ~~~e~a~;~, 5 ~ by ~lph K. Bell. 
E:ditor, an __ ==-----

is not intended to cover the ornitho-
Our new Book ~vi.aw section done by 91.rd Banding_ and other 

logical ield, since th ist~s t::~g~ articles both new and old that 

periodicals, but will men on banders. Mrs. Gillespie will welcome 

re of P rt1cular 1ntedrestd to nt to her by EBBA members fo r publication_ 

brief reviews prepare an 88 ·· 

in this section. 
, third vice pre dent, is no more a stranger to 

Ralph 'Bell, ~BA ~espie. Hie fine articles on bandin g Crows, 

these pages than 80 ba 'been out tanding contributions to our 

Purpl.e Ma:rti;a, ;:~i lllc• hi• rat "Dl.ary" in this issue and look 

knowledge. ou to come carol Rand, or i.aat Liverpool, Ohio has 
forward to many more 
do t.be beac:ling for tb111 nn tu 

GIVEN - Annual Meeting Plans 

1964 ANNUAL MEETING 

If you feel you need some pointers on ageing, sexing, or identific­

ation, plan to attend this year's annual meeting to be held at Douglass 

College, New Brunswick, New Jersey, on June 5-7, 1964. Accomodations 

will be available in dormitories at very reasonable rates. The local 

committee chairman is Jeff Swinebroad. 

Chris Rose is chairman of the reception committee for Friday night. 

His committee will display and demonstrate all kinds of traps and banding 

equipment. So come early, register Friday evening, meet other banders, 

and pick up an unprecedented collection of ideas on banding techniques. 

The paper session will follow EBBA's business meeting on Saturday 

morning. Scheduled are Dr. Blake on "Plumage Nomenclature", Dr. Baird 
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on "Skull Ossification", and Dr. Olvall on the i?11portance of "Identific­

ation. And we still have openings for papers for those who aren't doctors. 

On Saturday afternoon you will have your choice of attending four of 

the following identification classes -- Flycatchers and Vireos, Blackbirds, 

Winter Finches, Sparrows, Warblers, Thrushes & Mimics, and Miscellaneous 

Species. Instructors will include John Bull, Alex Bergstrom, Jeff Swine­

broad, Chan Robbins, Jim Baird and other men who know. 

An interesting film (Walt Disney's "Water Birds") is planned for 

after the banquet Saturday night. Mary Schmid is chainnan of banquet 

entertainment. 

The Sunday field trip will include a visit to Betty Knorr's station 

to learn all about netting shore birds. We shall also see a demonstration 

in ·Metler's Woods of netting equipment and techniques-- including tree 

top netting. 

Anyone who would like to offer suggestions or participate at the 

Annual Meeting should please contact the program chainnan - John Given, 

RFD-1 Croton Avenue, Peekskill, New York. 

- l;\a 
- ~ 

- ~ - ... 
FRONT COV'lR PICTURE The photograph of the Sharp-shinned Hawk appearing 

on this issue's front cover is anoth e r of l))u~las 

Whitman's superb photographs. Ik>ug Whitman won't be with us at this year's 

Annual Meeting , since he'll be somewhere in the Pacific (see Briefs), so 

_we hope some member will volunteer to help out with pictures of scenes 

.and banders in and about Douglass College in June. 
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